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December 14-16, 2018
If you are interested in displaying your home crèche or nativity set, please fill out this form and return it to Blessed Trinity Catholic Community, 1475 Eaton, Missoula, MT 59801 – Attn: No Room at the Inn, or to noroomblessedtrinity@gmail.com.   
Forms are requested by November 19 if you wish to display a crèche.

Crèche (“Nativity”) Submission
Name: ___________________________________________
Phone: _______________

Address: ____________________________Email: __________________________________

Description of crèche:  Please include interesting historical information, country of origin, unique features, material composition, etc. Typing the information is appreciated. Use an additional page if you prefer. 
__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________
Crèche or nativity sets should be delivered to the site at Blessed Trinity Social Hall on Thursday, December 13th beginning at 5:00 p.m. and until 8:00 p.m. You will arrange your own set. Tablecloths and other materials to assist the set-up will be provided.
Sets must be picked up on Sunday, December 16th following the Gingerbread Tea (after 2:00 pm). A blessing of the crèches that have been displayed will conclude the tea. 
For more information, visit the parish web site at www.blessedtrinitymissoula.org 

Note: a Waiver of Liability form will need to be signed by the owner of the crèche so that Blessed Trinity Parish is not held liable for damage or loss of your nativity.  Be aware that we will make every effort to take the utmost care of your property while housed in our parish hall for the duration of this event.
